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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

Dates to Remember 
May 23: Last day for PTA Voting. 
May 26 - 30: Grade 6 – 11 Final Exams.   
May 28: Grade 12 Graduation, invitation required to attend. 
May 30: KG2 Promotion Ceremony at BBS at 10:30 am. 
June 3: End of 2nd semester. 
              Last day for students & staff. 
              Report Cards Sent Home. 
June 4 – 6: Eid Al-Fitr holiday (tentative).  
June 7 – Sept. 1: Summer Holiday for students.  

 August 19: BIS offices will open.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

The End of School is Near  

As we approach the end of this year, we would like to say a big thank you to 

parents, staff and students for all the hard work. We are committed to teaching 

and learning until the last day of school. Report cards will be distributed on the 

last day of school on June 3rd.  

KG2 Promotion Ceremony for SY 2018-2019  
Al-Bayan International School's KG2 promotion ceremony will be held on Thursday, 
May 30, 2019, at the BBS Theater. The ceremony will begin at 10:30 am.  
Please note the following: 

 Rehearsals will be held on Tuesday, May 28 and Wednesday, May 29. 
Students must attend school on these dates. 

 Students should arrive at the BBS Theater at 9:30 am on Thursday, May 30.  

 Doors to the theater open for parents at 9:30 am.  
We look forward to celebrating your child's success with you! 
 

BIS Supply Lists  
BIS Supply Lists for the 2019/2020 school year will be updated next week. Please check 
your child’s school supply list by visiting our website and a copy will be provided in the 
report card envelope.  

 

Reminder: Parents & Teachers Association  

Today is the last day to vote for Al-Bayan International School’s PTA officers. Please 

review the candidates’ profiles and then click here to cast your votes!  

Click here to view the candidates' profiles. 

 
Extra Yearbooks 

We have extra yearbooks. If you missed the deadline, come grab one! If you would like 
to order it please contact Ms. Jehan, our Yearbook Advisor at 
jehan.alkuwaify@bis.edu.kw or come to the reception area to purchase it.   
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